
 
 
SEPTEMBER 4, 2009                     for more information, phone A. Paul Scott, Superintendent of Schools, 643-6002 

SCHOOL BOARD MEETS SEPTEMBER 8TH IN COMMUNITY ROOM  
Regular monthly meeting includes Reception for New District Employees 
 

Peru Central’s Board of Education is set for its regular monthly meeting on Tuesday, 

September 8, 2009 at 6 PM at the community room, adjacent to the high school’s main 

entrance. An executive session associated with the performance history of particular 

employees and with collective negotiations will take place soon after the start of the public 

session. The school board is slated to reconvene in public session at approximately 7 PM.  

It’s anticipated the school board will: 

 
 Host the ninth annual reception for recently appointed district employees; 

 Complete a second reading and adopt an updated 9000 [personnel] section of the 

Peru CSD policy manual. 

 Approve the proposed timetable of student club president reports on extra-

curricular activities, leadership development and public service. 

 Commend Peru CSD employees and their collective bargaining associations for the 

generous donations of food items on September 2nd for the Peru Food Pantry. Many 

local families and children will be the beneficiaries of that generosity in the days 

and weeks ahead. The food drive was entitled ‘Neighbors Helping Neighbors’.  

 Examine an advance copy of the invitation to the entire school community for the 

October 13th brief dedication of commemorative plaques associated with the year 

1998 and year 2002 voter-approved capital projects. Town, county, regional and 

state representatives will be invited, too. 

 Attend to the full range of matters which are customary at monthly meetings. 


